
Attention Vertical Endeavors Members and Guests: 

 

Starting the morning of September 10th through the evening of September 

11th, property management will be resurfacing the entry parking lot to 

Vertical Endeavors Glendale Heights. Due to this project we will have limited 

parking around the facility during this time frame. Street parking will be 

allowed on the North Side of Windy Point Drive, as well as limited space 

behind the facility. We apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause. 

Please use the map below for reference on where to park during this time. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Facility Manager John 

Cartozian through email John@verticalendeavors.com or call the facility at 

630-784-9000. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please only park in the green highlighted areas. Red highlighted areas are 

closed for parking for Vertical Endeavors patrons during this time. 
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